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Key Workers – Further Information to Follow 

20.03.20 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We are still waiting for clarification on certain details regarding Key Workers and their children's access to school. 

Regardless of the details, no provision will be available at Markeaton Primary School on Monday 23rd March 

2020. School will be closed to pupils. 

 

Once we have this information we will update you and send out information as soon as we can regarding when 

provision will start and for whom. 

 

If you need to contact school, please do so via email unless it is an emergency. 

Many thanks, 

 

Mr I. Johnson 

Headteacher 
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